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Dear family, 

 

We had a very hot month of July this year, and with it came a welcome rest and recuperation from the 

busy summer of workshops and events. We've featured below a couple highlights from this month. Please 

enjoy. 

 

40th Anniversary Celebration Of The 1982 Blessed Couples 

 

 
 

This year marked the 40th anniversary of all the couples that participated in the 2075 couple Blessing at 

Madison Square Garden and the 6000 couple Blessing in Korea. It was a beautiful celebration in our 

beautifully decorated chapel, with a catered Korean meal, raffle prizes, and entertainment. A big thank 

you to everyone that worked hard to make this possible. You can see more photos here. 

 

Visit And Sharing From Carp Los Angeles 

 

 
 

We were grateful to receive four visitors from CARP Los Angeles who shared with us on Wednesday 

evening and also supported our campus witnessing activities. 



 

 

 

Summer Pastoral Internship 

 

 
 

From July 10-31, we hosted our first pastoral internship, an opportunity to get an inside look into pastoral 

life with many opportunities for experiential and intellectual learning. We were blessed to welcome Alicia 

Kuhlmann from Salt Lake City to pioneer this new effort, and it was a wonderful experience for all of us. 

As a final part of the internship, we asked Alicia to use some of the tools she learned to craft a Sunday 

message for us. You can watch it below if you missed it. 

 

 
 

New And Improved Camp Journey Video 

 

 
 

Unja Tanaka worked hard to prepare more refined slides for a new and improved Camp Journey video! 

Check it out. 

 

Congratulations And Prayer Requests 

 

 



 

 

 

The Akamine family has been spending the last two months in our community. They've made this very 

heart-warming video of their time here, really appreciating our community. Please take a look. 

 

 
 

This month we received our first family from Ukraine. Sergii and Vira and their 2 children, Kira and 

Ostap, arrived on July 15. We are blessed to welcome them to America and to our community. A big 

thank you to so many of you that have welcomed them so warmly. Many have already offered them baby 

items and other necessities. They are very happy to be here. 

 

 



 

 

 

Continued Renovations And Improvements 

 

This month we focused our renovation efforts on the 3rd unit in our rental property. As you can see from 

the photos, there is a lot of work to be done, especially in the kitchen and bathroom, and we are beginning 

to scratch the surface of the work that needs to be done there. When this unit is ready, it will be utilized to 

either expand our CARP center capacity or to house a Ukrainian family relocating to Colorado. 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

Through the Sunday services this month, we shared a variety of messages on a wide range of topics. If 

you missed any of them, you can find them all on our Facebook page and Youtube channel. For quick 

reference, this month's recordings are below. 

 

Camp Journey Testimonies 

 

Foundation for a Meaningful Life 

 

Winning Our Spiritual Battles 

 

Gratitude as a Lifestyle 


